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Montgomery County Credit Union and Bridge Credit Union are delighted to announce that our two 
organizations are combining forces to create a strong, progressive credit union. Each of us brings 
unique resources and strengths along with rich histories within our respective communities. By 
uniting under the name of Bridge Credit Union, we will improve our ability to deliver innovative, 
convenient, and cost-effective products and services to you – without sacrificing our philosophy of 
personal attention.  

You will soon be one of 14,000 members across the state of Ohio who own Bridge Credit Union. 
Branch and ATM locations will be available to you statewide and across the nation. Electronic 
services and mobile banking will provide you with immediate access to your account anywhere, at 
any hour. You will have more lending choices and increased savings opportunities. 

Both teams are excited and optimistic about our future. As the process continues, we will 
communicate important information so that your experience will be as smooth as possible. 

The most recent information can be found at www.bridgecu.org/mergerupdates. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out to either one of us. We welcome your questions.

Sincerely,

Aaron Lumpkin Christine Leslie
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